ALUMNAE ASSOCIATION OF BRYN MAWR COLLEGE THE DEANERY BRYN MAWR, PENNSYLVANIA

February 18, 1966

Mr. Jose M. Ferrata Mora, The Library.

Dear Mr. Ferrata Mora:

I have heard such good reports about the lecture series in which you participated in Connecticut; and I understand that it will be repeated in June at Alumnae Weekend. Would it be possible for you to let us have your manuscript after the June meetings for publishing in a future Alumnae Bulletin?

Would you be kind enough to let me know whether or not I may look forward to seeing it?

Sincerely,

(Mrs. Arthur Sherwood)

Editor

19 Cleveland Lane, Princeton, N.J. 08540

21-II-66.